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I breed standard poodles for show for myself and the ones I don't keep I sell as pets 

on a strict spay neuter contract. In the contract that I have people sign they pledge to 

give the dog back to me if for any reason they cannot keep the dog. I breed maybe 

two or three litters a year. My dogs are fully health tested and health guaranteed. You 

actually really cannot buy a better standard poodle. I mostly only sell my dogs to 

retired people who want a full-time companion. Are you really going to spend 

taxpayer dollars to monitor people like me? I'm one of the good guys. There must be 

another way to monitor puppy mills and/or those rescues who take in third world 

country dogs and sell them to anybody also the American humane is out there 

importing dogs from third world countries and smuggling them in through rescues and 

selling them they're basically the pet stores of the modern era.  It's well known and 

has been much written about by the national animal alliance association.. Let's not 

penalize the people that breed really great dogs in this country and do it the right 

way. I don't think we should be spending taxpayer dollars on a new bunch of state 

workers and rules and regulations. Don't we have homeless people to worry about 

and mentally ill people to worry about. I think your attention should be in those areas. 

It's not directed towards people like me that spend three times more money that I 

ever make from selling puppies because I do everything the right way. 


